
Dear Parents,

Our first week back in person has gone smoothly!

Tuition rates and re-enrollment for 2021-2022 school year:  Please read the information in
today’s email attachment on the rates for the 2021-2022 school year as well as re-enrollment
dates.
Parish Directory:  St. Zachary is creating a new photo directory.  Please see the flyer attached to this
email for details or go to  saintzachary.org.  School families who sign up and have their photo taken
will receive a NUT pass for each student.
Catholic Schools Week:  January 31 through February 6.  This year’s theme is We Are
Called.  Please see the flyer in today’s email attachment for details of the week’s activities.
Year-end tax information:  Directions for printing a Payment Summary for 2020 from your FACTS
account is included in today’s email attachment.
Quarantine Update:  The Archdiocese of Chicago has issued the following Quarantine Clarifications
dated January 20, 2021:

A quarantine of 10 days is required for any/all domestic travel (i.e. travel outside of the
state of Illinois)

Quarantine is required regardless of whether or not there is a negative test result and
no matter how much time is spent in another state.

International travel quarantine remains 14 days.
Close exposure quarantines remain 14-days at the recommendation of all departments of
public health in those jurisdictions in which the Archdiocese operates and our own medical
advisors.

Tomorrow is St. Zachary Family T-shirt day!  Jeans are allowed.
Boots:  Please be sure students have a pair of shoes to change into when they wear boots during
the winter weather. Students may not wear books during the school day.

Thank you for your continued support.

St. Zachary School Office
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